
TOWN OF ROSEBOOM
NOTICE - Employment Opportunity

HIGHWAY SUPERINTENDENT
The Town of Roseboom is seeking qualified applicants for the position of 
Highway Superintendent. This is a highly responsible, professional and 
managerial position with considerable independence in directing the Public 
Works function of the Town. Work is performed under the general direction of 
the Town Board.  

Application materials must clearly reflect significant experience and 
achievements directing municipal public works functions.  Interested applicants 
must submit a resume and cover letter expressing interest and demonstrating 
qualifications. This should be sent to Roseboom Town Supervisor, 
126 Co. Hwy. 50, Cherry Valley, NY 13320. 

All application materials must be submitted by hard copy to Town Supervisor 
(see above address) or via email to Town Supervisor 
(roseboomtownsupervisor@gmail.com). 

Please Note: This appointment will be to complete the current term, ending 
December 31, 2020. If the successful candidate is interested in the elected 
position, paperwork must be filed with the board of elections to run for the 
position in the general election. 

Application deadline is close of business on Friday, June 12th.
The Town of Roseboom is an EEO/AA Employer and complies with the ADA. 

**THIS POSITION REQUIRES THE SUCCESSFUL CANDIDATE TO 
BE A RESIDENT OF THE TOWN OF ROSEBOOM**


